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Dear Parents,










29th April 2016

Tri-Golf

Five boys and five girls from Year 6 went to represent the school at Birchwood High School in a tri-Golf festival yesterday.  The team contributed fantastically to the competition coming 5th out of the 12 schools who participated.

School Dinner Menu - Summer 2016

You may like to amend your copy at home to reflect the following minor adjustments as follows:


Week Two
Wed
Option A
Roast Chicken




Fri
Option A
Sausages


Week Three
Mon
Option B
Cheese Slice




Tue
Option B
Jacket potato with Cheese

Please note that the cold option is only available to KS2 children. 

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Parents’ Workshop
Just a reminder, that Miss Harding will be holding the termly Parents’ Workshop meeting on Wednesday 4th May from 6pm-7pm. All SEND parents welcome.
Donation to the Gardening Club
Mrs Godfrey and the Gardening Club would like to thank Mrs Charity, a parent, for the very useful gardening equipment which has donated to the school.
Cake Sale last Friday

The girls in Year 5 would like to thank everyone who bought their cakes last Friday.  They raised £181.37 for the Animal Rescue Centre which is a wonderful achievement.

Reminder that School is closed on Monday for the Bank holiday.
Association News

Happy Bags collection
Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Happy Bag collection which was collected this morning.  The weight of all our combined items was 577kg which has raised £375.50 for the school.  Thank you to Mrs Gor for organising the collection.
Community News

Temple At War - Military and Vintage Show

On Saturday 14th and Sunday 15th May at Cressing Temple, Braintree, Essex CM77 8PD  Tel: 07907 594307

Over 600 military re-enactors, Family day out, enormous range of military vehicles and weaponry, outstanding 1940’s entertainment and exhibitions - Free car park, Tickets on sale from £6.  www.templeatwar.co.uk 

Yours sincerely,

L Hotson

Headteacher



